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Nadia Khan

From: Alan J. Schlesinger <aschlesinger@sab-law.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 12:31 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: Petition of Jewish Community Center

Nadia - 
 
Based on the Zoning Review Memorandum of March 12, 2018 please consider this a request to amend the petition to 
include requests for extension of non-conformity under Section 3.4.1 and 3.1.7.  The petitioner does not necessarily 
concur that the property is a "multi-use institution" but wishes the petition to be consistent with the zoning review. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Confidentiality Note 

This e-mail contains information intended only for the use of the addressee named above.  If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail, or the agent or employee responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination,  forwarding, downloading or copying of this e-mail is strictly 
prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately so that we can 
arrange for its return.  Thank you. 


